

Liaison Committee

House of Commons London SW1A 0AA Tel: 020 7219 8051 Email: liaisoncommittee@parliament.uk Website: www.parliament.uk/liaison-committee

From Dr Sarah Wollaston MP, Chair

Dear Prime Minister.

Rt Hon Theresa May MP Prime Minister 10 Downing Street London SW1A 2AA

7 January 2019

Accountability for Brexit

The Liaison Committee would like to invite you to give evidence on the UK's exit from the European Union after the "meaningful vote", which is expected to take place in the week of 14 January, and before the House rises on 14 February for the short recess. This invitation is not dependent on the outcome of the vote.

As I have noted before, I realise that you are committed to three sessions per year, but given the fast-moving pace of events and their significance to our nation's future, that we should have the opportunity to hear from you again as the next phase becomes clearer.

In my letter of 10 December I also asked you two questions: one about your comments regarding any extension of the article 50 and one about the future role of select committees around Brexit. I would be grateful for a response as soon as possible in the New Year.

zah woll

Best wishes,

Dr Sarah Wollaston MP Chair of the Committee

